
To: Board of Education 
 
From: Kyle Hayden, superintendent 
 
Re: Board Committee & Building Appointments for 2016-2017 
 
Date: July 11, 2016 
 
 
Background: 
Each year, the Board of Education president appoints members of the board to various 
committees. In addition, board members are asked to serve as building liaisons to the 
schools within the district. This process assists in building strong communication ties 
between the schools, the district and community entities. It is an important part of the 
board’s engagement goal. 
 
The board president will report on the appointment process and information will be 
provided including a summary of each committee and traditional meeting dates and 
times. Toward the beginning of the school year, board members will be given the 
opportunity to choose their committee and building preferences and a final determination 
will be made by the president. 
 


